
 
20th March 2017 
 
To: Parents of Pupils in Years 3 - 9 

 
Dear Parents, 

Football Training Club 
 
Football training will continue to take place during the Summer Term on the new pitches at The Forest Recreation Ground, every 
Friday after school from 4.00-5.00pm. The training will run during term time only, starting from Friday 21st April 2017. 
  
Pupils should wear appropriate kit including trainers and shin pads and will need to be collected from The Forest Recreation 
Ground at 5.00pm prompt or with your permission make their own way home from there. 
 
The club will run in inclement weather and only be cancelled in extreme weather conditions. The dates the club will run are listed 
below: 
 
21st April  9th June 
28th April  16th June 
5th May  23rd June  
12th May  30th June  
19th May  7th June  
26th May   
 
The cost of this club will be £30.00, please make cheques payable to Hollygirt School. If your child would like to join this club, 
please complete and return the reply slip below and return to me by Friday 31st March 2017. 
 
In the event of the club being cancelled or not running for a week, you will be notified by email or letter and your child informed with 
more than 24 hours notice.  The Receptionist will call you if a cancellation is made on the day due to unforeseen circumstances.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Craig Dean 
Deputy Head 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 

 
Football Training Club 

 
Pupil’s  Name:  Form:  

 
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Football training club on Friday’s 4.00-5.00pm. 
 

I will collect my son/daughter from The Forest Recreation Ground at 5.00pm  

 

I give permission for my son/daughter to make their own way home at 5.00pm  

 
I enclose a cheque for £30.00 made payable to Hollygirt School.  
 
Signed:  Date:  

Please return to Mr Dean by Friday 31st March 2017 
 


